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October 22, 2018 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – REMINDER OF UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 
Re: Greater Nanaimo Pollution Control Centre Secondary Treatment Upgrade Project 

4600 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo 
 

In follow up of the Regional District of Nanaimo’s previous notice of August 20, 2018, please be 
reminded that pile driving activities are scheduled to take place from October 22 to November 9, 2018.  
These activities will take place during regular City of Nanaimo noise bylaw hours. 

Pile driving is required to stabilize the ground underneath two new tanks, and uses a large diesel-
hammer to hammer a steel pipe into the ground. The activity generates a banging noise. 

Thank you for your continued patience while we complete this project. We will continue to post 
project information on our website at www.rdn.bc.ca/secondary-treatment-upgrade-project. For more 
information, please email rcu@rdn.bc.ca, or contact James Haddou at 250-758-1157. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Sean De Pol 
Director, Water & Wastewater Services 
T: 250-390-6547  |  Email: sdepol@rdn.bc.ca 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


